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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Oskar F 4W Logan W 6J Alek R E  

3H Lucy R 5C Jorja W 6S Rowan H  

3/4L Enzo B 5H Olivia C    

4B Seren L 5/6BD Rubie P    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Esme S 

& Lois C 

This Half Terms Value 

 29th June and 

5th July—Year 2 

children visit. 

See letter 

Thursday 21st 

July 

Break up 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

 

 

Mon 4th & Tues 

5th July Year 6 

transition days 

Wed 6th July—

Fri 8th July Y6 

Standon Bowers 

Residential 

Tuesday 6th 

September 

Return to school 

Class Teacher Pick-up Point 

3W Miss Windridge Front playground 

3J 
Mrs Brindley-
Jones Front playground 

3/4 L Mrs Leck Front playground 

4B Miss Byrne Rear playground 

4C Miss Cheng Rear playground 

5G Miss Gleave Front playground 

5H Miss Husselbee Front playground 

5/6 P Mrs Platt Rear playground 

6J Mrs Jackson Front playground 

6S Mrs Slow Front playground 

Transition 

It was a pleasure to welcome our new year 

3 children for September into school this 

week. They had a lovely afternoon meeting 

their new teachers and TAs. The rest of the 

school all moved up to their new classes 

for the afternoon too. This can be a 

daunting time but all the children were 

very mature and are obviously ready to 

embark on the adventures ahead in their 

new year group.  

The table opposite shows the pick up 

points for transfer day on Tuesday 5th July. 

TikTok 

Please find a guide for parents about TikTok on the last page of this newsletter. Children 

have to be 13 or above to use this app. Many of the e-safety problems and conflicts that 

we have in school are caused by children’s use of TikTok.  Please could you read the guid-

ance and discourage your child from using this app until they are the appropriate age. 

Unfortunately, use of this app gives a wider      audi-

ence access to your child online if they are posting vid-

eos of themselves or others. We work hard to educate 

your children on how to keep themselves safe online 

and we appreciate your continued support with this.  

Thank you. 

These are the classes the children are in for September 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Champions! 

Following our school swimming gala, these super swimmers (LN and 
ER) from year 6 were selected to participate in the Shropshire coun-
ty schools swimming gala to represent Telford and Wrekin. They per-
formed fantastically and their Telford and Wrekin team won the    
gala! We have received a glowing message from their coach, who 
said that they were a credit to our school, showing great teamwork 
and individual swims and that it was a pleasure to have them as part 
of the team. A huge well done to you both, we are so proud of you! 

We love running 

 

School Fund Accounts 

Our private school fund accounts have been audited by an independent 

auditor. If you would like to see a copy of the audit sheets, please contact 

the school office on 01952 387880.  

Football Presentation 

These two amazing young ladies have recently received 

awards from the football club they belong to. During a 

presentation evening they were awarded with these trophies 

for their conduct when taking part in matches and also one 

young lady won the Manager’s Player award. They both train 

and play matches with a local club once a week. Well done 

girls, we are so proud of you! 

Year 6 Hoodies 

We would like to clarify the arrange-

ments for wearing the hoodies in 

school. The children may come to 

school wearing their hoody as a coat 

but must take it off when in school. If 

it’s their PE day, they can come to 

school wearing it and also wear it for 

PE. 

The very worthy winners this week are 6J with an amazing 269 laps! 
Very well done, you are all amazing and even managed to dodge the 
rain showers! 



 

  

Whole school attendance for the week commencing 20th June is……95.16% 

Congratulations! our attendance is continuing on its upward trend. Local      

average is 96% and we are JUST below that. I have every faith that next week 

we will smash into average figures once again. Thank you all for your support. 

The Government white paper outlined a 

pledge to parents to ensure that any child 

who falls behind, will receive support to 

help them catch up with their peers.  The 

table opposite outlines the process we 

work through as a school to enable this to 

happen. Our assessment procedures and 

monitoring systems ensure that children 

who are not making sufficient progress or 

attaining in line with their peers receive 

support through tailored interventions to 

close any gaps. 

             Parent Pledge 

Year 2 Games Club 

The year 2 children had such a good time at the games club after school today. If your child would like to 

attend the sessions on the 8th July or the 15th July (or both!) and have not already signed up, please pop 

into the school office to sign the permission slip. 



 

 

  

 

 

 


